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UAE President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan received a phone 
call today from His Majesty King Abdullah II bin Al Hussein of the Hashemite Kingdom 
of Jordan. The two leaders discussed the close fraternal ties between their countries 
and various aspects of their bilateral cooperation. 

 

The call also addressed regional and international issues of mutual concern, with a 
particular focus on the latest developments in the Middle East. Both leaders 
underscored the importance of intensifying efforts to enhance security and stability in 
the region and to prevent the expansion of conflict. They also stressed the need to 
pursue a just and comprehensive peace based on the two-state solution, ensuring 
lasting regional peace and stability. 

 

His Highness and King Abdullah reaffirmed their commitment to maintaining close 
consultation and communication, especially in light of the unfolding situation in the 
region. 
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